
 
 

 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
 
From: ICAR SpA        

 
 
Monza, January 7th, 2009 

 
 
 
Object: Compliance with Regulation CE 1907/2006 (REACH) 
 
 
We hereby declare that: 

a) According to REACH  regulation, ICAR is classified as “producer of articles”. Therefore, 

ICAR does not have any obligation in terms of pre-registration and registration of 

substances. 

b) ICAR has already verified throughout the supply chain that all the supplier are aware of 

REACH requirements, and it is their intention to respect REACH obligations. The full 

respect of ICAR requirements is mandatory for becoming ICAR supplier. 

c) All the products at present produced and sold by ICAR are free of any of the SVHC 

substances (Substances of Very High Concerns) included in the Candidate List, released on 

the ECHA (European Chemical Agency) website. ICAR assures that all the customer will be  

advised in case of presence of such substances (because of new product development and/or 

extension of the list of SVHC substances). 

 

At your disposal for any further clarification you may need. 

 

Best Regards 
 
Ing. Andrea Fusi 
Quality Manager 
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